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Uniqueness of Uganda 

One favorite method of  
public transportation is the 

motrocycle.  In Uganda, they 
are called bodas or pikis 

(peach-ees).  There are over 
one thousand boda riders in 
Kasese alone.  It is estimated 

that there are over one 
million boda riders in 

Uganda.  
Prayer Requests 

• Bible translation works 
in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyishanyarazi 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• New Discipleship Points 
• Marcus,Kendra, and 

Kirsten adjusting to life 
in the US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 

Sending Church 

        Calvary Baptist 
    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman
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in Uganda 
Furlough 
  We thank the Lord for the continued safety He has given as we 
continue on our furlough travels.  The past few months have 
taken us from Oklahoma City, OK to Houston, TX, and many 
places in between. 
  As we travel from church to church, we continue to report on 
what God is doing in Uganda.  It is such a blessing to be in many 
churches that are still faithfully supporting us and praying for us.  
It is also a blessing to be able to reunite with many friends and 
family members. 
  As we had mentioned previously, we are attempting to raise 
money for some special projects back in Uganda.  Some of  the 
churches need a permanent church building; some need Sunday 
School classrooms; some need transportation for the pastors and 
leaders in the church, etc. 
  We are so thankful for the churches and individuals who have 
given to meet these needs.  We have received about 50% of  
what we need.  If  you are interested in helping with these 
needs, please contact us via email.  Please pray that God will 
provide the full amount for these projects while we are on 
furlough. 

Back Home in Uganda 
  The work in Uganda continues to go well.  The men and 
women have really been faithful in all the ministries there.  
The devil is always trying to discourage and stop the many 
works, but we are thankful that the faithful ones are pushing 
on.  We are also thankful that the Lord provided the funds so 
that we were able to buy a piece of  land for the preaching 
point of  Kyishanyarazi up in the mountains. 

Family Update 
  It is still an adjustment to not travel with all the children or 
even to be nearby to see them often.  Marcus is excited to 
have the opportunity to work on the bus route in Missouri 
now.  Kendra and Kirsten are doing well working together 
and sharing a house in Ohio.  They jump at any ministry 
opportunity that opens up.  Kimberly is traveling with us and 
is enjoying opportunities to speak to children’s classes or visit 
with people at our display table.  What a blessing to see our 
children serving the Lord!!

Our stateside number is: 
660-898-5536.

Men helping build a church 
members house in 

Kyinyayobyo

Visting with our niece and nephews 
who grew up in Uganda

Marcus visiting with us on the 
furlough trail
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